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PROFESSIONAL LIABILITY BLOG

Sandberg Phoenix’s Professional
Liability Team attends DRI's Annual
Professional Liability Seminar in New
York City
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Lyndon Sommer and Katrina Smeltzer attended DRI's Annual Professional Liability Seminar in New York City
December 9 and 10. Members learned about current trends with COVID, diversity and inclusion, the impact of

business interruption claims on insurance professionals’ liability, and succession planning for law firms.

It is expected the number of professional liability claims will continue to rise in 2022 due to the pandemic. We

can help you navigate these unchartered times.



